
LITE-ON Technology Corp. 

Declaration of Product Modifications 
                                                                                          Date: 2015/12/14 

 

 

 

This is to request a Class II permissive change for FCC ID: PPQ-O90, originally granted on 

06/12/2015. 

 

 

The major change filed under this application is: 

 

Change #1: Original grant compliance band 1 and band 3, this C2PC is add the frequency band 

of band 2a and band 2C by software. This change can’t be made by end user. All 

other hardware is identical with original granted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

TC WU / Deputy Director(R & D Division) 

LITE-ON Technology Corp. 

Tel: 86-2222-6181 

Fax: 86-2222-6749 

Email: tc.wu@liteon.com 

 
 

 

 


